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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:39 PM on 29 Mar 2019 from Mr Marcus Elliot.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Beeches Heyford Road Steeple Aston Bicester OX25 4SN 

	Proposal:
	Erection of up to 8 No dwellings with all matters reserved except the means of access onto Heyford Road 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Marcus Elliot

	Address:
	Orchard House, Heyford Road, Steeple Aston, Bicester OX25 4SN



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Mr Neville

We have been made aware by our neighbour Mr Adrian Shooter of The Beeches, Heyford Road, Steeple Aston, OX25 4SN that he is seeking planning permission for up to 8 dwellings at this address. 

However we are alarmed that the neighbour consultation date of Thursday 28th March has passed and we have not yet been consulted other than having being informed by Mr Shooter of his intention to sell the property with planning permission. Will we and his other neighbours be consulted and given the chance to discuss and review prior to an application being granted? 

There are no signs that we can see advertising the fact that this application has been submitted so we would imagine that at this stage of the process no one in the immediate vicinity is aware of the application. 

Please advise at you earliest convenience.

Yours faithfully

Mr M J Elliot



